
Friday May 8 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Triangle Park Maintenance Party.  Weeding, trimming, mulching and planting in the 
little park across from 2800 Woodley Road.  Sunday May 17, 9 am to noonish.  If 
anybody has a vehicle that could be used to pick up supplies or has any questions, 
contact Elizabeth Franklin. 
 
Save the Date:  The Second Annual WPCA Summer Solstice Picnic will be on 
Saturday, June 20 from 4 to 8 pm in the park next to the Woodley playground (across 
from the 2900 block of Cortland Place).  If you would like to help with the picnic (either 
before or on the 20th, please let Tamora Ilasat know. 
 
A Woodley Park neighbor is the co-producer of a film to be shown on PBS later this 
month.  “Hallowed Grounds,” produced and written by Glenn Marcus (together with 
Robert Uth), is about the 22 U.S. military cemeteries from World Wars I and II that are in 
other countries, which are the final resting places of 40 percent the American 
servicemembers who died overseas in those wars.  The pair was also responsible for 
“WWII Memorial: A Testament to Freedom,” which appeared when the Memorial was 
opened in 2004.  The new film will be broadcast on WETA/Ch. 26 at 11 pm on Monday, 
May 25, and on MPTV/Ch. 22 the next day at 10 pm (check local listings). 
 
D.C. Department of Insurance, Securities and Banking, in conjunction with the DC 
Public Library, the Investor Protection Trust and the Financial Planning Association of 
the National Capital Area, is sponsoring a series of five seminars called “How Can I 
Afford Retirement? Investor Education in Your Community.”  You can get more 
information here. 
 
The Embassy of Switzerland will have a program on “Building a Bicycle-Friendly 
World” on Wednesday May 13 from 4:30 to 6:30 pm.  For more information, visit the 
Embassy’s website. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday June 3 at Stanford (Connecticut Ave 
& Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a few days before the 
meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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